
From:                                 Coleman, Helen J
Sent:                                  Wed, 13 Jul 2016 16:39:18 -0500
To:                                      Evan DeLucia
Subject:                             RE: Chevy fund / boiler project

I agree.
Helen J. Coleman, LEED AP 
Interim Executive Director

University of Illinois Urbana-Champaign 
Facilities & Services 
1501 South Oak St. 
Champaign, IL 61820 
Phone: (217) 265-8477
E-mail: hjcolema@illinois.edu 
 
 
-----Original Message-----
From: Evan DeLucia [mailto:delucia@life.illinois.edu] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2016 5:37 PM
To: Coleman, Helen J <hjcolema@illinois.edu>
Subject: Chevy fund / boiler project
 
Dear Helen,
 
I hope all is well.
 
I'm writing to request that we dig a little deeper into the chevy funds to support the boiler 
project.
 
Al and I had agreed earlier that $170k of the Chevy funds would be allocated to the biomass 
boiler, which would have been the last piece of funding if our proposal to the Illinois Clean 
Energy Community Foundation were fully funded.  ICECF funded all but $30k of the project 
costs (work in the greenhouse which they thought was outside their mission), so the project is 
now $30k short of full funding.  Would you be comfortable increasing the commitment from 
the Chevy funds from $170k to $200k?
 
Cheers,
 
Evan
 
-- 
 
Evan H. DeLucia

mailto:delucia@life.illinois.edu


G. William Arends Professor of Integrative Biology Baum Family Director, Institute for 
Sustainability, Energy, and Environment University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign
 
 


